Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee Meeting Minutes
Thursday, November 5, 2020

The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held by Webex Conference in the Borough Council Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Committee members virtual were Chairman David Fortson and Johnathan Hyde.
Members virtual were President Johnathan Hyde, Councilman David Fortson, and Councilman James Bair.
Members present in the Borough Council room were Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Guest virtual were Parks Commission Chairman Robert Jackson, George Conrad, Emil Nagengast, Grant Stewart, Ed Tos, Nick Miller, Matt Powell and Greg Larson.
Chairman David Fortson recognized the guest present and asked for their comments.
Nick Miller spoke on the Forest Management Plan Committee and asked what directions or advice do we need for this.  Nick said the forester would like to meet with Borough Council.  Nick asked how do we relate and process this?
David Fortson said that the Forest Management group must report to the Tree Commission of their findings and then the Tree Commission will report to Borough Council.
Chairman David Fortson proceeded to the Parks Commission report.
Robert Jackson said he would like to see us get the Forest Management off the ground.  Robert said that the last meeting some of council had met Forester Josh Rittenhouse and updated them of what is coming up.
Robert Jackson reported the Dee Dee Brown had resigned from the Parks Commission and they are looking for a person to replace her.  Robert said that the Parks Commission would like to approve someone in December and to bring to Borough Council in January for their approval.
Chairman David Fortson proceeded to the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens updated everyone on where we stand on the grants.  Chris said the Blair Field turf looks really great, he said we will be bidding out the fence and starting this in the spring along with the Amphitheater, Boat Launch and Bryan Park,
After no further business, the Parks, Recreation & Public Property was adjourned at 6:11 PM.
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Richard S. King
Borough Secretary

